
Dear FCA Teammate,
Jesus has transformed many lives this year, and there’s more work to do to reach a GREATER 
number of coaches and athletes with the Gospel. As you consider your end-of-year financial 
contributions, please help us reach our $10,000 goal!

Meet our newest FCA staff: Danella Reining. Danella will 
serve East-Central Illinois as our Administrative Assistant. 
We are excited to have her on the team! 

The Bismarck-Henning Rossville-Alvin FCA Huddle hosted 
a 5th Quarter following a Saturday afternoon football game. 
The student-athlete leaders spread the word and were able 
to provide a fun environment for 35-40 students following 
a home football game. A big thank you to Northside Church 
of Christ for opening their doors and letting us use their 
building and facilities as well as providing the pizzas.

Thank you to Bismarck-Henning Rossville-Alvin High School 
basketball coach, Gary Tidwell, for allowing Vermilion Valley 
FCA to partner with his camp for another year. This past 
summer we were able to provide character coaching as an 
added value to the camp and had the opportunity to serve 
lunch and provide a devotional to 75-80 students. A big 
thank you to our BHRA student-athlete leaders, both past 
and present, for leading our lunch devotionals.

This past spring, our BHRA 
FCA Huddle hosted a 
dodgeball tournament 
to help spread the word 
and promote FCA here 
in Vermilion County. 
They invited all the other 
area huddles and had 
a wonderful night of 
fellowship, fun and food.

 “He must become greater;  
I must become less.”
JOHN 3:30

WELCOME, DANELLA

BHRA 5TH QUARTER

BHRA DODGEBALL

BHRA CAMPThe whole Reining crew.



OUR NEED
100% of our funding comes from people like you. We need to raise $10,000 
by January 1st to continue engaging, equipping and empowering coaches 
and athletes! Can you give an end of the year donation to help us continue 
resourcing coaches and athletes and expand ministry opportunities? Every 
gift matters!

Grateful for you,  
Daniel Chappell, Brian Carpenter, & Danella Reining  
Vermilion Valley FCA Staff 

P.S. Thank you for your partnership to help us  
reach our $10,000 end of the year goal!

Simply return this envelope  
or donate online at: 

V2FCA.ORG/YEAREND

Donate Today!

FCA QB & COACHES CLINIC

DACC SOFTBALL GOLF CLASSIC

GRHS, ATHS, BHRA, OAKWOOD, AND 
WESTVILLE HUDDLES: 

CASEY-WESTFIELD HUDDLE

This past summer we hosted our first FCA QB 
& Coaches Clinic. Thank you to Westville High 
School and their football coaching staff for hosting 
this one-day event at their beautiful facilities. Also, 
a big thank you to Bryan McKenzie, FCA Football 
Director, and Shaun Hill, former NFL Quarterback, 
for coming to Vermilion County and teaching 
these players and coaches the importance of 
leadership and how to develop a championship 
mentality. We are looking forward to hosting 
another QB & Coaches Clinic next year. 

We are blessed to have 5 huddles on the campuses of Armstrong High School, 
Bismarck-Henning Rossville-Alvin High School, Georgetown-Ridge Farm High 
School, Oakwood High School, and Westville High School. Each huddle is 
growing every week, and I can’t wait to see what these huddles do in their 
schools and communities as they grow in their relationship with Christ.

While we are searching for an Area Representative 
to serve Edgar & Clark Counties, Daniel has been 
serving the area. We are so excited to see an FCA 
multi-sport huddle starting at Casey-Westfield, which 
hasn’t had FCA ministry on campus for over 20 years!

Thank you to our sponsors and foursomes who made the  
2023 Golf Classic an amazing success! 

At the beginning of the 2023-
2024 season, Brian has had 
the privilege of serving the 
Danville Area Community 
College Softball team as their 
Character Coach/Chaplain. We 
are excited to be able to serve 
this team and look forward 
to growing our relationship with the DACC Softball 
program. We are also proud to announce that we have 
started a Campus Huddle at DACC thanks to some of 
the DACC Softball players for stepping up and wanting 
to bring FCA to their campus.


